Steve Sisolak Governor



Laura E. Freed

Director

Matthew Tuma Deputy Director

Kevin D. Doty

Administrator

STATE OF NEVADA DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION

Purchasing Division

515 East Musser Street, Suite 300 | Carson City, Nevada 89701 Phone: 775-684-0170 | Fax: 775-684-0188

MEMORANDUM

November 2, 2022

TO: All State Agencies, the Nevada System of Higher Education, the Court System,

the Legislative Counsel Bureau, and all Political Subdivisions within the State of

Nevada

FROM: Kevin D. Doty, Administrator

SUBJECT: CANCELED: OMNIA Partners State Summit and Vendor Fair

On October 21, 2022, the State Purchasing Division issued memorandum 2022-14 to invite state agencies, on behalf of OMNIA Partners, to attend the OMNIA Partners State Summit and Vendor Fair in Carson City on November 10. This memorandum is to notify all agencies that this event has been canceled. We apologize for any inconvenience. If you have questions, please email nevadaEPro@admin.nv.gov.